
Ann Machado - Re: Building Permit 2015-01803 - 65 Berkeley Street 

Yes, this will require the residential sprinkler system.
Thank you

Captain David P. Petruccelli
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention & 
Community Outreach Branch
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101

Ph.   207-874-8400
Fax. 207-874-8410

>>> Ann Machado 8/7/2015 15:35 >>>
Ricco -

This is the permit that I called you about. 

Do you think that the new dwelling will have to be sprinkled?

Thanks.

Ann

From: David Petruccelli
To: Ann Machado
Date: 8/11/2015 7:47 AM
Subject: Re: Building Permit 2015-01803 - 65 Berkeley Street
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